
 

 

Important Information about changes in your 

Repeat Medication 

 

 

Dear Patient, 
 
 

As part of our care for you we are reviewing repeat prescriptions. 
 

Some prescription items may have changed to an unbranded (or 

to the NHS more cost-effective branded) version of exactly the 

same drug by a different name.  
 

Your dose will remain exactly the same and you should not 

experience any difference in effect or any adverse effects.  
 

You may notice a change in the appearance of your new medicine, 

which does not affect the action of the drug in any way.  
 

Your medication records wil l be changed automatically , so please 

order your next prescription in the usual way. It will help the NHS 

to save money, if you could use up any remaining medication first  

and then continue with the new one .  
 

Your Healthcare Team 


